
 
 
 
"Richard A. Finnigan" <rickfinn@localaccess.com>  
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To:  Bob Wallis <bwallis@wutc.wa.gov> 
Cc:  Michael Fassio <mfassio@wutc.wa.gov>, 
watersrvs@aol.com 
Subject:  Alderlake--Docket UW-060343 
 
Bob,   In response to the Commission's request, Iliad Water Service is willing to extend 
the end of the suspension period by another thirty days.  It is my understanding that such 
extension does not alter the accelerated schedule established by the Commission's order 
of 1/12/2007. 

Rick Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

(360) 753-6862 (fax) 

 

                                                                                                                 
The information in this e-mail message is privileged and confidential.  It is intended only 
for the use of the recipients named above.  If you received this transmission in error, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication 
is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please do not read it.  
Please reply to sender and delete this mail.  Thank you. 


